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THE INDIAN COMMUNITY SCHOOL Kuwait - JUNIOR
Dear Parent,

Greetings from ICSK!      

Please note that the parents who wish to withdraw their ward from the school at the end of the academic session 2019-20 should apply for the same through the TRANSFER CERTIFICATE FORM available in the school office. This duly filled-in form should be submitted on or before Monday, 3rd February, 2020 failing which KD 50 will be collected as fine for students shifting to India and one term fee for next academic year for students shifting locally.  Also, all pending dues should be cleared before applying for the TC.

Sherly Dennis

Principal   
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